
NEWSLETTER - 19.1.24

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Events coloured in green are either those which are
funded by our enrichment pot or events that
contribute to the pot as fundraising. Thank you for
your support.

Day Date Event

Tues 23.1.24 3.10 - 5.15pm Movie Night

Tues 30.1.24 1-3pm Additional Parents’ Evening for
Reception

Thurs 1.2.24 2-7pm Parents’ Evening

Tues 6.2.24 2.40pm Greece Demonstration of Learning

Weds 7.2.24 2.40pm Reception Demonstration of
Learning

Thurs 8.2.24 2.40pm Poland Demonstration of Learning

Fri 9.2.24 Last day of half term

Mon 19.2.24 First day of half term

BUN SALES – 50p

Date Class to bring buns

26.1.24 Reception

2.2.24 Italy

9.2.24 Greece

23.2.24 Netherlands

1.3.24 Sweden

8.3.24 Austria

15.3.24 Belgium

THURSDAY 21.3.24 Switzerland

TOAST ROTA – 50p
Monday Reception

Tuesday Years 1 & 2

Wednesday Years 3 & 4

Thursday Years 5 & 6



News from this week
Visit from Councillor Tremayne
Councillor Diane Tremayne visited our school on Tuesday
to find out about our provision for emotional wellbeing and
to chat to some children about their lives inside and
outside school.

She was very impressed with the calm atmosphere
around school and the lovely welcome that the children
and staff gave to her. She was interested to hear about
how many different sporting clubs and associations that
our children are involved in outside school. The children
spoke about our ethos of ‘It’s okay to be different’ and she
recognised how inclusive our school is for children with all
needs including welcoming the Highbury Hub and Hive.

She recognised that we sometimes needed to consider
how best to spend our budget given the finite resources
that we have but was impressed with initiatives like the
Enrichment Pot so that everyone had access to all trips
and visits without having to worry about the cost.

She was also interested in the wellbeing research project
that we are involved in and I have agreed to keep her
up-to-date with progress with that.

Governors’ meeting
The Governing Body met last night and welcomed a new
governor to the board, Reverend Nigel Stimpson. The
teaching staff with responsibility for the leadership of PE,
Science and Computing shared their summary of their
subjects which the governors found interesting and
useful.

The board had received a resignation from one of the
parent governors and therefore there will be information
coming out next week about nominations for a new parent
governor.

Information for next week
Movie Night
This is taking place on Tuesday straight after school until
5.15pm. If you haven’t yet booked your child a ticket,
please do so on School Gateway or at the office as soon
as possible. The cost is £5 per child. Children who are
attending are allowed to bring a cushion to sit on if they
wish but please ensure that this is in a carrier bag or bag
for life so that they can be kept safe during the day.

At the end of the event, please collect your children from
their normal cloakroom doors. The playground gate will
be opened for you to get into the premises.

If your child is booked into Out of School Club, they will
be able to attend the event free of charge. Children
booked into Out of School Club should collect their
children from the front entrance from the Out of School
Club staff at the end of the event.

Children will watch the film that you have requested on
School Gateway unless they change their mind on the
night in which case, we will aim to accommodate them in
the film that they choose. They will need to stay in the
same film throughout the event though so that staff know
who they are responsible for.

School will provide all children with popcorn and juice.

Other information
Parents’ Evening Appointments
Thank you to those parents that have made appointments
for parents’ evening. If you haven’t yet done this, please
see the links sent out earlier this week or get in touch with
the office or your child’s class teacher.

All appointments will be sent out on Friday 26th January.


